
 

 

Thursday 14 January 2016 

Colleges Scotland’s Comment on SFC’s College Baseline Report 

Shona Struthers, Chief Executive, Colleges Scotland said:  

“The figures reveal that Scotland’s colleges are not only meeting but exceeding the targets set by 

Government and are therefore delivering courses that improve employability and support the 

economic needs of the country.” 

ENDS 

For further information, please contact Joanne Buchan, Public Affairs and Communications 
Officer: 
 
Tel:       01786 892012 
Mobile: 07590 229 707 
Email:   joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk     
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